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Dear Mr Elgar: 
 
RE: Proposed Sewage Treatment Plant Expansion in Glen Abbey Area 
 
My wife and I -- and everyone in the neighbourhood -- are in full 
support 
of 
you.  Furthermore, we support any initiatives to prevent any further 
expansion of any sort of the Sewage Treatment Plant in our residential 
area. 
It should never have been located here in the first place, so close to 
a 
growing community,  let alone expanded !!! 
 
Although we cannot make the meeting on Jan 29 due to extremely busy 
schedules (like many of the people in our neighbourhood) that does not 
mean 
we are any less supportive -- please pass this message along!  In fact 
we 
are all working hard to support this community and to pay our high 
taxes. 
 
It is absolutely ridiculous to locate a sewage plant so close to a 
residential housing area - particularly where we have so many 
undeveloped 
areas within the North Oakville, Milton and Halton Hills 401 Corridor 
to 
choose from !  It is even more thoughtless of the Region to even 
consider 
expanding the existing plant !! 
 
It is obvious to even a casual observer that this MUST BE STOPPED and 
that 
an alternate location MUST be chosen that is not near a large and 
growing 
residential community like Glen Abbey.  This is clearly UNACCEPTABLE. A 
sewage plant is not the "quality of life" we want to experience in 
Oakville. 
 
What can we do to stop this? How do we get the attention of those 
responsible for such an outrageously thoughtless decision? 
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Thank you. 
 
Nick and Eva Glas 
1344 Tinsmith Lane, Oakville 
 
PS -- I have been an Oakville resident since 1987 and my wife since 
1973. 
Our three children were born here.  We plan to stay, and want to keep 
Oakville worth staying in. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


